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Hainford Newsletter 
 
Today we complete the first half-term of this academic year and it has certainly felt to be one of the 
strangest that I have ever experienced. The recent online Harvest festival was a reminder of the ‘new 
normal’ and it was a great shame that we were not able to celebrate Harvest with parents, carers and 
members of the wider community. Thank you to everyone for their continued support, kindness and 
good humour during these challenging times. We wish you all a restful half-term break and look 
forward to seeing you all on Monday 2nd November.  
 
Staffing 
To ensure consistency and continuity for class 1 children after a long period of disruption, Miss 
Redgrave will be teaching class 1 for the remainder of this academic year. 
Miss Cunningham, who was due to return, will be leading on phonics and phonics interventions in 
response to school closures across the Nebula group of schools. She will be working at Hainford school 
during the first week back after half-term. 
 
Online Assertive Mentoring /  Parents’ Evening  
Slots are now available for Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th for 5 – 10 minute on-line meetings with 
your child’s class teacher. Please contact the office to arrange an appointment.  

 
Harvest 
Thank you to everyone for their generous donations of food. These have already been taken by 
Reverend Chris Englesen to St Martins Housing Trust and are being put to good use. 
 

 
Let’s Celebrate! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

9th 
October 

Star Award Winners Values Award 
Responsibility 

Class 1 Isaac Jenson 

Class 2 Louie Thea 

Class 3 Jack Leopold 
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Attendance figures for this half-term so far excluding Covid-related absences are: 

 
CLASS 1- 98.50% 

CLASS 2- 95.43% 

CLASS 3- 97.46% 

 

 
 

Autumn Term  
 
 

October 
21st (Wed) Final day before half-term 
 

Half-Term: Thursday 22nd October to Friday 30th October 
 
 
November  
Tues 3rd  Assertive Mentoring meetings via Teams (using your child’s login) 
Wed 4th  Assertive Mentoring meetings via Teams (using your child’s login) 
5th (Thur) Bonfire packed lunch 
 
December 
 11th (Fri) – Christmas Jumper Day (raising money for Save the Children) 

 
 

Thank you for all your support  
 

16th 
October 

Star Award Winners Values Award 
Responsibility 

Class 1 Iris Benedict 

Class 2 Oliver Pearl 

Class 3 Chloe Toby 
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